
 

 

 
 
November 13, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Surveillance 
BSE Limited,  
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001, India 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Subject:  Reply to Clarification sought by BSE Limited on Increase in Volume of shares of the 

Company 
 

We are in receipt of your email letter vide Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/ARJ/ 2024-2025 / 271 
dated November 13, 2024 wherein you have sought response from the Company in respect of 
significant increase in the volume of the security of the Company. 
 
In this respect, we would like to inform you that: 
 
1. There is no material event/information on the operations and performance of the Company 

which is not disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. 
 
2. There is no unpublished price sensitive information being prevalent in the Company and the 

Company believes in transparent and timely dissemination of any price sensitive information 
in accordance with applicable Rules, Regulations and Guidelines. 

 
3. The movement/increase in volume of security is subject to market forces which are beyond 

the control of the Company. 
 
You are requested to take this information on record. 
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours’ faithfully 
For Triveni Turbine Ltd.   
 
 
 
Pulkit Bhasin 
Company Secretary 
M. No.: 27686 
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